
E-Mail from Director Winner 4-9-2018
(NOTE: Some personal information has been deleted)

From: Walter Winner

Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 10:54 AM

Subject: Spring Concert
 
Hey Gang!

Thanks for a great concert! I think the audience really enjoyed the selectons  e played and got into 
the program. 

Had some ne  faces in the cro d. 

I hope you all congratulated are scholarship recipients. 

A big thanks to Becky for taking the scholarship program to a higher platorm! 

I also  ant to thank Gary and Eric for helping  ith rehearsals and the performance. 

And last but not least our announcer Mr. Bob Miller! 

Everyone pitched in! Thanks again! 

No practce this  eek. See you all on the 17th.
 
Dave
 


